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2015 Lilly Scholarship Grant Recipient
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Congratulations to Luke Rowles, this years Lilly Scholarship Grant Recipient!

Luke will attend Wabash College to study Biology, with the intent to pursue a Masters Degree.

http://portlandfoundation.org/news.php?item.33

Page 1 of 1


http://portlandfoundation.org/news.php?item.33

